RECOMMENDATION LETTER.

The Rural Drinking Water & Sanitation Department, Bengaluru has applied
for diversion of 0.732 ha of forest land (under FCA-1980) for new Drinking water
supply scheme to Rural Habitations and Town of Pavagada Taluk. The subject
envisages the use of forest land for non-forest activity. Proposed project is for
Drinking Water Supply Scheme, it may essential and required to be commissioned,

hence the project is recommended for approval.

Place : Tumakuru
Date . 03 -06-2022 Deputy Conservatorof Forests,

Tumakuru Division, Tumakuru.
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